Louisville Metro Council 

District 9 Special eNews

February 18, 2015
D9 Community Conversation – POSTPONED
Because of record cold temperatures and dangerous wind chills forecast for tomorrow night, February 19, our Community Conversation is being postponed to Monday, March 2.  The meeting will begin on March 2 at 6:30 p.m. at United Crescent Hill Ministries, 150 State Street in Clifton.  We’ll hear a short report from Kroger regarding the upcoming renovations at the Clifton Kroger on Brownsboro Road and you will have an opportunity to ask questions and make suggestions to Kroger representatives.  But most of the time and focus at the meeting will be on you.  We are hoping for unscripted, open conversations about your vision for D9 and the City. Please mark your calendar and join us – and bring along a friend or neighbor!

Protect your Home in the Upcoming Record Cold 

As the temperatures drop over the next few days, please remember to let a small flow of water run from faucets which have any tendency to freeze.  Running cold water through the pipe - even at a trickle – helps prevent freezing and major damage and expense.  
As the temperature drops, now is also the ideal time to find, and tag, your water shut-off valve.  A video at this link shows you how: http://www.louisvillewater.com/newsroom/where-your-water-shut-valve.    Your water shut-off valve controls the water coming into your home, allowing you to turn it off in the event of a leak or water line break. During the extreme cold weather in 2014, Louisville Water Company received hundreds of calls from customers after their private water lines had burst.  Leaving a small drip of water and locating your water shut off valve can help avoid those problems over the next few days.  
Look for the regular D9 eNews tomorrow – and be careful out there! 

District 9 LINKS
· www.district9news.wordpress.com 
· http://www.louisvilleky.gov/government/metro-council-district
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